

8th March 2019

Dear Secondary Parents, Guardians, Teachers, and Students

Re: Free Dress Day: House Shirts - Student Council Competition

We are writing to inform you that students are encouraged to come in their house shirts on Friday, March 15.

Secondary students are encouraged to dress in their House Shirts (Sentosa, Changi, or Raffles). Each student who wears their house shirts will earn a point for their team, this will be recorded during homeroom by each homeroom representative. Furthermore, there will also be house competitions during lunch on these days. Students are also encouraged to join these monthly competitions as it can help their houses earn points.

Students who are not in their house shirts are expected to be in their school uniform. Students are only allowed to wear school uniform shorts/skirts/pants.

We ask for your cooperation and support of the Student Council in this event. Show your house team spirit!!

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact any of the teacher liaisons of the Student Council.

Kind regards,

Student Council

Student Council Teacher Liaisons

Mr. Jake Eades Ms. Kelly Dunn Ms. Shira Fisher

jeades@chatsworth.com.sq kdunn@chatsworth.com.sq sfisher@chatsworth.com.sq

Chatsworth International School Pte LtdUEN: 199405288W | GST Reg No.: M2-0126395-6

www.chatsworth.com.sg





